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USA 

November 8,201 1 

Subject: Facility Closure 

Roberto J. Torres 
Senior Health Physicist 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region IV 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 
612 East Lamar Boulevard, Suite 400 
Arlington, Texas 760 1 1-4 125 

License No. 42-26928-01 
Dear Mr. Torres: 

1. In response to your email, the survey and wipe drawings and documentation 
submitted are for the old facility at 35495 Country Road 134, Fairview, Montana 
is the correct facility we do want removed form the license. Internally we refer to 
as the Sidney facility even though it is located in Fairview, MT. 

2. The isotopes that were being stored at this facility were Ir-192, Sc-46, and Sb-124 
unsealed sources in a solid form. 

Sincerely, 

Will Williams 
Corporate Radiation Safety Officer 

http://www.protcchnics.com


Torres. RobertoJ 

From: 
Sent: 
To: Torres, RobertoJ 
Subject: 
Attachments: Sidney Closure 11-8-201 l.pdf 

Williams, Will [Will. W illiams@corela b. com] 
Tuesday, November 08, 201 1 9:Ol AM 

RE: Request for additional information 

Mr. Torres, 

Please see attached document in response to your requests. 

If you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

From: Torres, Roberto3 [mailto:RobertoJ.Torres@nrc.aovl 
Sent: Monday, November 07, 2011 9:19 AM 
To: Williams, Will 
Subject: Request for additional information 

Mr. Williams: 

I am processing your request to remove from the NRC license the location identified as 35495 Country Road 
134, Fairview, Montana. The decommissioning documentation submitted with the request identifies the 
location as Sidney, Montana (the new location) instead of the location that you want to release (Fairview, 
Montana). 

1. Please provide decommissioning information (area survey, wipe surveys, soil samples, etc.) pertaining 
to 35495 Country Road 134, Fairview, Montana. 

2. State what type of radionuclides and physical form (sealed and unsealed) were ever stored at this 
location. 

You can provide your response in a signed and dated letter by reply email as a pdf file. Do not send hard copy 
in the mail if you provide your response via email. Thank you. 

Roberto J. Torres 
Senior Health Physicist 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region IV 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 
61 2 East Lamar Boulevard, Suite 400 
Arlington, Texas 7601 1-4125 
Telephone 81 7-860-81 89 
Facsimile 81 7-860-8263 
robertoi.torres@nrc.gov 
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